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		Bon Voyage (Be sure to click the video)
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	Blast from the Past 










	
		
	Dear Members of Trinity:






		Recently I sent out an email entitled, "Missions Does Matter". In it I shared about the conversion and discipleship of a student in East Asia which happened after our team's trip there in March.
It is hard to believe, but October 30 Robin and I return to East Asia to help lead a second trip.
We are so excited to return together!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
 Join us in praying for students to be receptive to the gospel.
Pray that our team would embrace the culture and learn what God has for us as we ask good questions in evangelism.
Pray for safety and security.
 Lastly, check out this evangelism video that really encapsulates why we do what we do. Click on the video link below.
https://youtu.be/X9P2wuO1n3M






	



		Thank you for your partnership in prayer and giving. You are a blessing!
Jesus saves,

Steven and Robin






			steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit https://give.cru.org/0509499
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